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No. AB – 39 
 
 

November 8, 2004 
 
 
To:  All Nonresident Dealer Permit Holders and 
  Licensed Wholesalers who sell Wine or Liquor 
 
 
Subject: Revisions to COMAR 03.02.01.05, Regarding Authorized  
  Containers in Carton Configurations 
 
 
 The State Comptroller has adopted revisions to Regulation 03.02.01.05, regarding authorized package 
configurations.  The revisions add the following configurations to the list of wine and liquor packages authorized for sale 
and distribution:  
 

1) Four /  5 liters; 
2) Four /  4 liters; 
3) 15 / 1 liter; 
4) 9 / 1 liter; 
5) 15 / 750 milliliters 
6) Any legal size packaged and sold as a single container. 

 
 A copy of the revised regulation is available on the Division’s website at http://compnet.comp.state.md.us/red.  
The amendments take effect November 8, 2004.  Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact 
Linda Bates at 410-260-7532. 
 
 
 
 

Larry W. Tolliver 
Director 
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